
 

 Delegation:  S. Wood, San Pareil- Shorewood Owners and Residents Association 

 Subject of Presentation:  EA G - Maple Lane Park upgrades 

 Summary:   

Putting the current thoughts of SSPORA as a priority for Maple Lane Park upgrades, which 
include a new toddler-accessible swing set, and removal/upgrades of the dated tractor tire 
and resident-installed climbing structures, we'd like to look at the idea of building a dirt 
pump track for bicycles. 
 
I'll have a more detailed summary ready prior to the meeting in spring 2019. 
Action Requested:  
  
Along with existing SSPORA thoughts, consider dirk pump track for Maple Lane Park. 


